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***If none of the times work for you below please let me know*** 
If you could please try to choose the earliest time slot and avoid large time gaps that would be greatly appreciated
	Date and time: Wednesday, February 27th 
	Child’s Name 

	Sibling’s name and teacher
	Date and time: Thursday, February 28th
	Child’s Name 
	Sibling’s name and teacher

	2:15-2:45
	2:15 Aidaan van Tijn
	Jasper van Tijn, Lucia Bieldstein
	2:15-2:45
	Logan Raun
	

	2:15-2:45
	Sylvie Alscher
	
	2:15-2:45
	
	

	2:15-2:45
	
	
	2:15-2:45
	
	

	 2:45-3:15
	
	
	2:45-3:15
	Liam
	

	2:45-3:15
	
	
	2:45-3:15
	
	

	2:45-3:15
	
	
	2:45-3:15
	
	

	3:15-3:45
	
	
	3:15-3:45
	Jimmy Cullingworth
	

	3:15-3:45
	
	
	3:15-3:45
	Tasha Chan
	Brendan/Ms. Kudryk

	3:15-3:45
	Sloane 
	
	3:15-3:45
	
	

	3:45-4:15
	
	
	
	
	

	3:45-4:15
	
	
	
	
	

	3:45-4:15
	Chloe
	Zoe/ Ms Smith
	
	
	

	4:15-4:45
	Zoe
	Jacob/Ms Kudryk
	
	
	

	4:15-4:45
	
	
	
	
	

	4:15-4:45
	Ameera
	Ahmya/ Ms Cheung
	
	
	

	4:45-5:15
	Quinn
	Griffn-Cora Wong
	
	
	

	4:45-5:15
	Carson Anthony
	
	
	
	

	4:45-5:15
	Murphy 
	
	
	
	

	5:15-5:45
	Owen Lee
	Olivia / Ms. C. Wong
	
	
	

	5:15-5:45
	Nygel
	Noah/ Ms. C. Wong
	
	
	

	5:15-5:45
	Simran
	
	
	
	

	5:45-6:15
	Anne Wong
Vivek 
	
	
	
	

	5:45-6:15
	Gavin Hong
	Jeremy / Ms. Hoang
	
	
	

	5:45-6:15
	Ada Celikok 
	Su Celikok- Ms. Wong
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RENFREW ELEMENTARY SCHOOL

3315 East 22™ Avenue
Vancouver, BC. V5M 272
Telephone: (604) 713-4851 « Fax: (604) 713-4854

February 11, 2019
Dear Parents/Guardians:

An important part of the Parent School Partnership is the communication between yourself and
your child's teacher. One of the ways of facilitating this communication is through the Student-
Led Conferences that are arranged at report card times. You can help by filling out the form below
and returning it to your child's teacher so that conferences can be arranged for all. The length of
each conference is approximately 30 minutes.

Please note that all students are dismissed at 2:00 pm on Wednesday, February 27" _and
Thursday, February 28", 2019.

Your child's teachers look forward to meeting with you.
Thank you.

Sincerely,

Ms. H. Sandhu
Principal




